September 18, 1970

Rt 2, Box 219

Kettle Fells, Washington
99141

Mr, Peter W, Hildebrandt

Assistant Director

Office of Air Quality-Control
Washington State Depertment of Health
1510 Smith Tower

Seattle, Washington. 98104

Desar Mr. Hildebrendt:

In spite of your efforts to get the Avey Lumber mill
to reduce emissions that I reported to you in October 1969 and egein last
April 13th the condition is getting worse. They don't seem to give a damn.

As you can see by the enclosed sample my complaint is
about unburned fell-out not ash, Will you please teke the nesessary steps
to compel the mill to fire their burner properly or install a new onethat
will eliminete this disagreeable nuisance.

Thank you for-whatever you are sble to do sbout this,

Sincerely yours,
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Carl Norlin




